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Transavia Airlines, a scheduled and charter carrier of the Netherlands, ordered four Boeing Next-Generation
737-800s, with options for 12 more. Two of these new jetliners are scheduled for delivery in 2000. The
remaining two will be delivered in 2002, bringing the Transavia 737-800 fleet to a total of 12. The new airplanes
will join eight previously ordered 737-800s and replace the oldest 737-300s currently in Transavia's fleet.
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